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Media Release  
 

Pedestrian Struck by Vehicle Dies in Aloha 

 
November 1, 2017 – A pedestrian crossing Southwest Farmington Road was struck 

by a vehicle and died at the scene. Impairment and speed are not believed to be 
contributing factors.  

 
On November 1, 2017, at 7:30 a.m., Washington 
County Sheriff’s Office deputies responded to a 

traffic crash involving a pedestrian on Southwest 
Farmington Road at Southwest 195th Avenue in 

the community of Aloha. 
 
During the initial investigation, deputies learned 

that a pedestrian crossing Southwest Farmington 
Road was struck by a black Ford Escape traveling 

eastbound. The driver is being identified as Elias 
Alfaro-Izquierdo, 32, of Aloha. 
 

Bystanders performed CPR on the pedestrian, who was later pronounced deceased 
at the scene. She is being identified as Victoria Garcia-Flores, 69, of Beaverton. Her 

family has been notified. 
 
The driver remained onscene and is cooperating with investigators. The 

investigation is in its initial stages, but impairment and speed are not believed to be 
contributing factors. 

 
Members of the inter-agency Washington County Crash Analysis Reconstruction 
Team (CART) responded and are conducting a thorough investigation. 

 
Tualatin Valley Fire & Rescue and Metro West Ambulance responded to the crash. 

The Oregon Department of Transportation assisted in closing Southwest Farmington 
Road for multiple hours, which impacted traffic and public transit in the area. 


